
07/11/2019 

MR Peter Starr 
ST 
NSW 
Peter@starr.com.au 

RE: DA2019/1119 - 4 / 0 Bennett Street CURL CURL NSW 2096

We have been waiting for a proper farmers market for ages. We were disappointed the Freshie 
Produce Market didn’t go ahead and look forward to this market 

Sent: 7/11/2019 4:51:53 PM
Subject: Online Submission


